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Year of Composition W orkshop
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(FRIDAY through MONDAY)

The last issue of TESL Reporter included the initial announcement of the second annual
“Year of Composition” workshop to be held on the Brigham Young University--Hawaii
Campus on Feb. 17-20, 1978 (Premdents’ Day weekend). The response has been encouraging,
as participants will be cuming from Japan, Malaysia, Samoa, Hawaii, and the Mainland U.S.
et us add your name to this growing list.

Two major speakers in cnmpumtmn and I'hEtGHC will be featured. In addition to the
academic focus of the workshop, many “‘extra’” activities are planned especially for malahinis
(first time visitors to Hawaii), including a visit to the world-famous Polynesian Cultural Center.

The four days of the workshop will offer both a stimulating professional experience and a
-great Hawaiian vacation. If you plan to come, please write to  Dr. Greg Larkin, Box 135,
BYU--Hawaii Campus, Laie, Hawaii 96762, so that your name can be put on the mailing list.
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